
A study examining HIV Risk and  

Prevention among  

International College Students  

Are you an  
International Student? 

 
You are invited to participate in a study examining HIV 
risk and prevention strategies among International stu-
dents attending college at Ohio University.  
 

ALDEN LIBRARY, FACULTY COMMONS RM. 301F 
FRIDAYS 11AM— 2PM 

 
REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED 

 
To learn more about this anonymous study, please call Dr. Caroline 
Kingori 740-593-4680 8:00am-5:00pm Monday-Friday. 
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